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Updates from the Interim Pastoral Search Subcommittee, January 23, 2022 

 

The nomination process to add 5 members from the congregation to the 
Subcommittee closed on Friday, January 21st at 3pm. Please remember that at least 
one young adult member between the ages of 18 and 28 will serve on the 
Subcommittee. 

 

After the nomination process, 15 church members have consented to have their 
names placed on the ballot. Others were nominated but declined to have their 
names placed on the ballot. Those who names will appear on the ballot are in 
alphabetical order: 

1.   Houston Alexander  

2.   Alexandre Bailand Bohannon  

3.   Chareba Buckhannon  

4.   Jackie Burns  

5.   Candice Burris  

6.   Andrea Bush  

7.   Ronald Fulton  

8.   Margaret Graham  

9.   Brenda Hairston  

10.   Leonard Neal Hairston  

11.   Linwood Jerald  

12.   Madison Murrell 

13.   Faye Redd  

14.   Valinda Turner 

15.   Reba Warren 
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The ballot will be sent to your individual email. If you are unable to vote 
electronically, the nomination committee is asking that you come to the church and 
vote on a paper ballot. Please note that you can vote for no more than 5 persons. If 
you vote for more than 5 persons, your entire ballot will be voided. 

Voting will begin tomorrow January 24th and end on Friday January 28 at 3pm. 
Newly elected members will be announced on Sunday, January 30th. 

This announcement will be sent via FBC notify, church robocall, and posted on the 
church’s web page and will be available in the church office. 


